
Warning Order: 
Tagging Fundraising event, Saturday 15 Oct22, 0800-1600hrs. 
This coming Saturday, we are doing a single day tagging fundraiser. Cadets will need to attend 
HQ for 8am to get their tagging box and location assignment. 
Lunches will be provided. 
Unfortunately, due to recent changes to the rules for the use of Civilian Volunteers, occasional 
volunteer drivers, and use of Personal Motor Vehicles, our abilities to get cadets to and from 
their tagging sites are severely restricted. 
As such, we will need parents to drop-off and pick-up their cadets to and from their tagging site 
after they pick up their tagging boxes and site assignments. These new rules are less than ideal, 
but our options are very limited. 
Carpooling arrangements made between parents for sharing driving duties are outside our 
staff's scope of authority.  
With a bit of patience, commitment and luck we hope to raise some funds that we can put 
towards some of the recreational trips we are planning for this training year. 
Thank you for you continued support. 
Luis Simoes 
Commanding officer 
 


